ST. JOSEPH DENTAL COLEGE
DUGGIRALA, ELURU
Date: 31-07-2024
CIRCULAR

This is to inform all the HODs of Dental departments that the classes and
clinical postings are cancelled for all the IV BDS students on 03.08.2024
(Saturday) in view of their field visit to the Water Purification Plant, as part of
academic curriculum.

All the HODs of Dental departments are requested to permit the IV BDS
students to attend the programme and make alternative arrangements to take
care of OP.

All the IV BDS students are going to assemble at our College Reception Bay by
10.00 a.m. on 03.08.2024 (Saturday) to avail the College Bus facility.

The department of Public Health Dentistry is making the arrangements, in this
regard.

PRINCIPAL

To

All the Dental Departments,

The HOD of Public Health Dentistry: For information,

Copy to: Rev. Fr. G. Moses, The Secretary & Correspondent;

Copy to: Reuv. Fr. L. Felix, The Administrator.



